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June 25, 2024 
 

Smithfield Township Board of Supervisors 

Attn:  Chairman Jacob Pride 

1155 Red Fox Road 

East Stroudsburg, PA, 18301 

 

 RE: Environmental Advisory Council (EAC) Recommendation 

 Proposed Change in Zoning District for Stroudsburg Pocono Airport Inc 

At our regular meeting on June 18, 2024, the Smithfield Township EAC discussed the proposal 

to change 4.2 acres from R-1 to M-1 zoning. There was considerable concern and uncertainty 

about the potential environmental effects. The EAC voted (5 to 1) not to support this change due 

to the absence of clear consideration of environmental issues. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me at patowens@ericcassell.com or 917-874-9594 with any 

questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

       
Patricia Owens, Chair 

Environmental Advisory Council 

http://www.smithfieldtownship.com/

